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De: Platform <platform@euronet.be>

Para: POPQUAL@AOL.COM <POPQUAL@AOL.COM>
Data: Sexta-feira, 1 de Outubro de 1999 1:00

Assunto: Conference again

Dear Ms Brunel,

| am afraid for bothering you again but | would like to know if you heard
some news from Mrs Pintasilgo concerning her assistance to the Conference

in Lisbon.
Maybe she would like to know that Baroness Shirley Willians has expressed
much interest in assisting since she knows taht Ms Pintasilgo has been

invited as well. :

| will be home, in Spain till Tuesday, but maybe you could sen me an e-mail.

Have a nice weekend.
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